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17 April 1988 

Mr. Javier Perez de Cuellar 
Secretary-General 
United Nations 
New York, N.Y. 10017 

Dear Sir, 

Following an in-depth documentary on British television and attending meetings 
and conferences organized by supporters of a nuclear-free and independent Pacific, 
I urge the United Nations to insist that the United States renegotiate the Compact 
to comply with the Trusteeship Agreement, 1/ Belau's Constitution and United 
Nations General Assembly resolution 1514 (XV) • 

It would seem obvious that a non-violent observer mission should be sent as a 
peace-keeping force to Belau as requested by the Ibedul [High Chief Gibbons] and 
that the Trusteeship Agreement of the Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands not be 
terminated until the United States has fulfilled its obligations. 

Yours sincerely, 

(Signed) (Mrs.) E. OLORENSHAW 

Notes 

Y Trusteeship Agreement for the Trust Territory of the Pacific Islands 
(United Nations publication, Sales No. 1957.VI.A.1). 
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